Letters from Here and There

Subject of Doyon, Ltd.

April 19, 1974

Dear Editor:

I recently read a letter directed to Mr. Rock concerning the operation of Doyon Limited and I fully agree with Mrs. Cooke.

I have written a letter to

I have written a letter to Doyon Ltd. requesting some information about the stock I am entitled to. I also wanted to know where and how they were investing the stock? Why we were only receiving \$182.22 and some other regional corporations were disbursing \$1,002.22? This was over a month ago and I have not received an answer yet. I did receive some papers from them before they held the Doyon Ltd. convention April 16 and 17. This was because they needed my and other stockholders' votes in order to conduct business. Is this the only time they are going to be in contact with the stockholders, when they need something from them? As a stockholder I believe we are entitled to know the answers to these questions.

Some other regional corporations are putting out newsletters. I think this is great. But some of the newsletters are like financial statements and the common people don't understand what the heck they are reading.

I recently started working for a non-profit arm of a regional corporation. Before I started working I didn't understand what was going on either. Is it only the people who are working for the corporations who know what is going on? If this is the case, who is representing the common people? Surely, the people who work for the corporations are, but the main offices are in the more populated areas. I, among other people whom I associate with, strongly feel something should be done so the regional corporations can successfully relate to the common people. Specifically, the people in the villages.

I think the Tundra Times is doing a good job and wish the regional corporations would use it as an example.

Sincerely, Theresa Demientieff Anchorage, Alaska

Right Address of Div. of Corrections

April 25, 1974

Dear Editor:

The Division of Corrections Public Information Office is concerned about the varied names attached to state correctional institutions. This continues to create public confusion regarding the location and administrative agency in charge of each Please use the following titles when referring to Division of Corrections institutions.

State Correctional Center at Fairbanks, Superintendent Herb

Maschner.
State Correctional Center at

Palmer, Superintendent Don Davis. State Correctional Center at

State Correctional Center at Eagle River Superintendent Stanley Zaborac. State Correctional Center at

State Correctional Center at Anchorage, Annex, Halfway House, Superintendent Bennie Smedley. McLaughlin Youth Center, Superintendent David Arnold.

State Correctional Center at Juneau, Superintendent William Huston.

State Correctional Center at Ketchikan, -Detention Home, Superintendent Steve Krause.

Although abbreviations such as Southeastern Regional Correctional Institution (S.E.R.C.I.) are widely used, they are incorrect. There are no institutions

operated by the Division of Corrections with this regional type of name. I understand that the above titles are very long, and would recommend second references to these institutions be shortened to "Center." Your cooperation in clarifying this matter is greatly appreciated.

Thank you very much, Barbara A. Parker Public Information Officer Division of Corrections